
 

 

Statement to the South Pacific Stock Exchange 

March 5th 2019 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FIJI LTD 

FIJI Showcase WILL GO ON!! 

 

The Total Event Company (TEC), subsidiary of Communications Fiji Limited (CFL), confirmed 

today, following an announcement from the FIJI Sports Council that the Vodafone Arena will 

remain closed until August 2019. FIJI Showcase 2019 will now be held at the FMF Gymnasium on 

the same dates from July 12th – 20th. 

Manager of TEC Izak Yam said that it was unfortunate that the Vodafone Arena couldn’t open in 

time for this year’s FIJI Showcase but they appreciate it was beyond the control of the Fiji Sports 

Council. 

“Fiji Showcase must go on. The exhibitors and visitors have said that they want it to take place in 

its usual time in July, so we have no choice but to move the event to the FMF Gymnasium,” said 

Izak. “Fortunately, we have had recent experience of working in the FMF Gymnasium with last 

year’s XMAS Special Event”. 

Commenting, Communications Fiji Limited Executive Chairman, William Parkinson said that they 

are determined not to disappoint the thousands of people who attend FIJI Showcase annually. 

“Obviously the event won’t be as big as the normal FIJI Showcase but we will still deliver a great 

event…As always!!” 

For Enquiries, please contact Izak Yam on 3314766 
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